
 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member  

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Pollution Control Services Satellite Location in fiscal year 2026. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Harris County Pollution Control Services, located 

at 101 S. Richey Street, Suite H, Pasadena, TX 77506. The funding would be used for the 

construction of a new satellite pollution control facility which will perform per- and 

polyfluoroalkyl (PFAS)/perfluoro octane sulfonic acid (PFOS) water analysis testing. The 

project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the new satellite facility will allow for 

more efficient environmental inspections throughout Harris County. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C. 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

M   
Member of Congress 


